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Allen E. Hall, who lived on Parknoll Lane in Port Washington, died of complications of dementia
Friday, Oct. 1, at Heritage Nursing Home in Port. He was 83.

 A funeral service for Mr. Hall was held Monday, Oct. 4, at St. Matthew Evangelical Lutheran
Church in Port Washington. The Rev. Martin Wildauer officiated.

 Burial was in Wisconsin Memorial Park in Brookfield.

 Memorials to St. Matthew Evangelical Lutheran Church are suggested.

 Funeral arrangements were handled through Eernisse Funeral Home, Port Washington.
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